
Dinner 
Thursday / Friday / Saturday  5:00—8:00pm 

Starters, Snacks & Sides  

Garlic Baguette (V) 6.9 

Chips (V,DF) 8 

Bowl of chips with tomato sauce and aioli.  

Wedges (V) 10 

Bowl of wedges served with sour cream and 
sweet chilli sauce. 

Arancini Balls (V) 

Tomato risotto balls with basil aioli and 
rocket salad. 

 

 

12.9 

Mains  

Fish & Chips (DF)  

Sapporo beer battered Hake served with a 
garden salad, chips and tartare sauce. 

1 piece $17.9  2 piece $22.9 

 

Salt & Pepper Squid (DF) 22.9 

Floured squid rings seasoned with salt & 
pepper, served with a garden salad, chips 
and aioli. 

 

Seafood Duo (DF) 25.9 

One piece of Sapporo beer battered Hake 
and salt and pepper prawns served with 
chips, salad and tartare sauce. 

 

Chicken Schnitzel 20.9 

Crumbed chicken breast, served with a 
garden salad and chips. 

 

Sauces and toppings: (GF)  

Gravy, mushroom, peppercorn 2.5 

Parmigiana, red wine jus 3.5 

Mexican– salsa, jalapenos & cheese 4 

Club Beef Burger 20.9 

180g Beef pattie, beetroot relish, cheese, 

aioli, lettuce, tomato & onion rings in a 

brioche bun served with chips. 

 

Pulled Pork Burger 20.9 

Slow cooked pork shoulder tossed through 
an American style BBQ sauce with an apple 
slaw in a brioche bun served with chips. 

  
GF—Gluten Free, GFO—Gluten Free Option, V—Vegetarian,  

VE—Vegan, VEO—Vegan Option, DF—Dairy Free 
 

Present your members card when ordering to receive members 
discount. 

 
 

Wings 14.9 

Southern fried chicken wings (3) with a 
ranch dressed slaw and dill pickles. 

 

Nachos (V, GF) 13.9 

Corn chips, tomato salsa & cheese topped 
with avocado & sour cream. 

 

Mediterranean Dipping Plate (V,VE,DF) 

Toasted, focaccia bread with hommus, 
balsamic vinegar & olive oil, dukkah and 
herbed olives. 

15.9 

  

Sirloin Steak (DF) 32.9 

300g Meningie Black Angus grass fed 
sirloin steak served with a garden salad 
and chips. 

 

Puttanesca pasta (DF) 23.9 

Linguini with salami, anchovies, olives, 
Spanish onion, fresh tomato, chilli and 
capers in a garlic white wine sauce. 

 

Roasted Chicken Maryland  (GF,DF) 22.9 

Oven roasted dry rubbed Maryland with 
roasted potato, pumpkin, swede, carrot 
and beetroot with a sage and onion jus. 

 

Salads (V,GF)  

Thai Salad mixed lettuce, cherry tomato, 
cucumber, onion, carrot, cabbage, and 
mixed herbs with a sesame dressing. (VE) 

18.9 

Burrito Salad mixed lettuce, jasmine rice, 
avocado, sour cream, Mexican dressing 
and a red kidney bean, corn and tomato 
salsa.  

18.9 

Haloumi Stack grilled haloumi, roasted 
field mushrooms, blistered cherry 
tomatoes, rocket and onion salad with 
sticky balsamic. (VEO– Dukkah Tofu) 

18.9  

ADD your protein (DF) 

-Thai beef 6 (GF)  or Grilled chicken thigh 6  

 

-S&P squid 6  or  Dukkah tofu 6 (VE,DF,GF)  


